April 7, 1999

Vision-Quest 1671 Garland Avenue Tustin, California 92780

Dear Kind Benefactor,

On behalf of the Tustin Women in Chamber of Commerce (TWCC) I'd like to thank you for being a sponsor for our recent Millennium Gala and Fashion Show.

Enclosed is a copy of our program featuring Vision-Quest as a sponsor on Page 22. Over 150 Tustin area residents attended the event and saw this advertisement.

Thanks again for your support. We all appreciate it very much.

Sincerely,

Georgia Messemer,

Corresponding Secretary

Georgia Messemer

Encl.